Basset Griffon Vendéen (Grand)
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SAD NEWSs reached us this week that Diana Sadler passed away following a short illness. Her passion lay with the
PBGYV and Diana served on the BGV Club committee for a number of years. She was the Welfare & Rescue Co-
ordinator 2007 to 2013 and, as such, a number of GBGV will have been grateful for her efforts. Our condolences
20 to her family at this time. Her funeral takes place at 9:30am on Tuesday 19 November 2019 at Fenland
Crematorium, Knights End Road, March, Cambridgeshire, PE15 0Y] and donations in her memory may be made
via this link http://uk.virginmonevgiving.com/SomeoneSpecial/DianaSadler with proceeds going to Dogs Trust.

Very little dog show news to report this week — if anyone has ventured out in their arks to go to a show they are
not telling me about it! Luckily yesterday was a bright yet cold day, but alas I woke this morning to hear the rain
lashing at the windows again. One of the Tibetan Spaniels looks at me as if it is my fault it was raining whenever she
goes out and is in a serious mood with me as I won’t make it stop! Poppy Grand couldn’t care less what the weather
is like and insists on walking straight through all the puddles, the muddier the better.

Thankfully as I write these notes news is filtering through that Fergus aka Tarmachan Cartier has made his way
home following an overnight walkabout. I am sure that it is a massive relief to Fiona and Michael. They were
assisted by Drone SAR for Lost Dogs UK which I would be interested to find out more about.

Any news and views always appreciated.
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